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In this year of STF, we are determined to learn Korean! We had our first lecture from Jeong-hye Yeom 

during our first workshop and we will invite her for every workshop to keep teaching us.  

 

We hope to learn Korean by the end of our STF year and be able to understand and speak the basics of it. 

 

We love you True Mother! 

 

 


